
 
 

 

 
September 18, 2014 
 
Dear  Tim Bishop, U.S. Representative 

Kenneth P. LaValle, New York State Senator 
 Fred W. Thiele, Jr., New York State Assemblyman 
 Anthony Palumbo, New York State Assemblyman 
 Jay Schneiderman, Suffolk County Legislator 
 Al Krupski, Suffolk County Legislator 
 James Dougherty, Supervisor, Shelter Island Town 
 Scott Russell, Supervisor, Southold Town 
 Anna Throne-Holst, Supervisor, Southampton Town 
 Brian Gilbride, Mayor, Sag Harbor Village 
 Donald Louchheim, Mayor, Sagaponack Village 
 Paul F. Rickenbach Jr, Mayor, East Hampton Village 
 Jeff Sander, Mayor, North Haven Village: 
 
RE: East Hampton Airport 
 

In response to your comments and resolutions concerning airport-related issues affecting many 
on the East End, I will continue to keep you informed of any actions taken by the East Hampton Town 
Board.  

 
On September 18, the Town Board adopted Resolution 2014-1180, “Identify and Adopt 

Regulations to Address Noise and Disturbance from Operations at East Hampton Airport,” a copy of 
which accompanies this letter via email. 

 
The Town of East Hampton drafted this resolution in cooperation with our outside counsel, 

Kaplan Kirsch & Rockwell, LLP, as well as our Town Attorney’s Office. Our Noise and Aviation 
subcommittees have also reviewed it, and their respective comments, where practical, have been 
incorporated.  
 

The Town Board is following a pragmatic and careful process, taking into consideration all who 
have an interest or concern with respect to East Hampton Airport, and I would also like to let you know 
our schedule moving forward. 

 

                                                  159 Pantigo Road 

                                       East Hampton, New York 11937 

 

     LARRY CANTWELL 

           Supervisor 

                            Tel:  (631) 324-4140 

                            Fax:  (631) 324-2789 

                      lcantwell@ehamptonny.gov 



The Town has tentatively scheduled a special informational meeting for Thursday, October 30, 
to review the Phase 1 Noise Analysis prepared by our noise consultants, Young Environmental 
Sciences. We will send you a notice when the details of this meeting are finalized.  

 
We hope to prepare draft legislation before the end of December and expect to conduct public 

hearings thereafter. We expect to complete and implement alternative actions prior to the 2015 
season.  
 
  
Sincerely, 
 
  
 

 
___________________________ 
Larry Cantwell 
East Hampton Town Supervisor 


